
Tips for Successful Online Learners from GC Professors

Frequently Asked Questions
•	 When does my class start? Class starts on Tuesday, 

December 21. You can find your class on Blackboard. 
Something will be due on the first day of class, so be sure 
to check your assignments..

•	 How do I take an online course? Garrett College 
uses Blackboard for online courses. Go to https://
blackboard.garrettcollege.edu/ and log in with your 
Garrett College credentials. 

•	 Can I get help from a tutor? Yes! Free tutoring 
is available through the AASC Student Resources 
Blackboard course. Explore the WIRED and STANDBY 
tutoring options. 

•	 What if I fail a pre-requisite in the fall? If you fail a 	
pre-requisite course in the fall you will be dropped from 
your winter course and notified via email.

Important Dates
•	 ASAP | Buy your book(s) on eCampus 		

https://my.garrettcollege.edu/ics Login, select Student 
tab, click Textbooks link. Have it shipped to your home or 
to wherever you’ll be while taking the course.

•	 December 21 | First day of class 	 	
Log onto Blackboard and begin your class. Be sure to 
complete the assignment you have due this week or risk 
being dropped from the course. If you can’t see your class 
in Blackboard, contact dlearn@garrettcollege.edu.

•	 December 22 | Last day to drop the course

•	 December 23 - January 2 | Campus closed		
BUT your class is still in session; your instructor is your 
primary contact, available via email.

•	 January 11 | Last day to withdraw (no refund)

•	 January 20 | Last day of class

“Endear yourself to your professor by 
asking for help. Professors love to work 

with students who show that they care.” 
- Dr. Reitz

“If you have any questions or concerns, please 
communicate as soon as you’re having issues. We love 

hearing from students and helping them succeed.”  
- Prof. James

“Do not procrastinate with 
deadlines, stay on top of assignments.  

This short term will fly by and there is 
little time to catch up.”

- Dr. Lieberman

“Check your 
Garrett College 
email daily.”

  - Prof. Kapoor

“Pay attention to Blackboard 
announcements. They contain important 

information about your class.”  - Prof. Porter
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